
 
 
 
 

 STATUTORY CONSULTATION 
B488 HORTON ROAD, SLAPTON 

– PROPOSED 40MPH SPEED LIMIT 

THIS MAY AFFECT YOU 
CLOSING DATE 

TUESDAY 11th JUNE 2024 

 
Please scan for further information 

 
Please visit ‘Your Voice’ Bucks’ website at 
https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/ and look for “B488 Horton 
Road, Slapton-Proposed 40mph speed limit onto Horton Road exit - 
Statutory Consultation” where you will find a link to an online survey.  

 
Please complete it by Tuesday 11th of June 2024. 

https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/

